	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of TOWN OF CROMWELL, Noble County, that when the Town adopted its 2018 budgets, property tax levies, and property tax rates, it erroneously adopted an incorrect levy and rate for its Cumulative Capital Development Fund. The correct figure is as found below. The Town Council will be holding a readoption meeting on Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Cromwell Town Hall, 111 N. Jefferson St., Cromwell, Indiana 46732.
Fund                                                                              Levy             Rate           Budget
Cumulative Capital Development Fund                       $3,670         $0.0333            $*


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


